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A special announcement for all past members of the Oakland Family! 

 

On December 16, 2017 Onni Durst will be celebrating her 85th Birthday at the Gardens in Berkeley.  I'm 

sure many of you will be there. 

 

If you have a greeting, testimony or anything else to share, please post to the BFA forum or email me and 

we'll make sure it will be shared. 

 

We are also thinking to have a Zoom meeting where anyone can join the event online for an hour.  If you 

would be interested in this, please respond on the forum or email me.  The time on Sat Dec 16 for this is 

still being determined. 

 

Onni is such an important person in God's providence in America - I hope you can all participate. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Noah 

 

 


